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Mark Wohlschlegel

From: Nathan Mehrens <nathan@getliberty.org>
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2011 11:30 AM
To: Mark Wohlschlegel
Subject: FW: SIMS-FOIA tracking number 639720

FYI.  He, of course, did not actually attach the FOIA he references.  Thankfully we sent them 
out one day  at a time… 
 
-NPM 
 
 
From: Lawrence, Steven - OASAM BOC [mailto:Lawrence.Steven@dol.gov]  
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2011 11:28 AM 
To: Nathan Mehrens 
Subject: RE: SIMS-FOIA tracking number 639720 
 

U.S. Department of Labor      Office of the Assistant Secretary                                   

For Administration and Management  

Washington, D.C. 20210 

                                                  

March 25, 2011 

 

Mr. Nathan Paul Mehrens 

Counsel 

Americans for Limited Government 

9900 Main Street, Suite 303 

 

Dear Mr. Mehrens: 

 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated March 9, 2011. Enclosed is a copy of 

your request.   

 

Our office has been forwarded your request and has assigned it to the appropriate component within the Office of the Assistant 

Secretary for Administration and Management (OASAM) and will attempt to complete this process as soon as 

practicable.  However, due to the need to search and collect documents from several different offices, we anticipate that 

providing a full response to your request will take longer than 20 days to fulfill.  Accordingly, the Department will take an 

additional 10 days as afforded by statute, 5 U.S.C. § 552(a)(6)(B)(i), to fulfill your request.   

 

Should you find it necessary to correspond with us concerning this matter prior to the release of any documents please refer to 

FOIA Number 639720, which has been assigned to your request.  Please feel free to contact me at 202.693.7950. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Steven D. Lawrence 
Management Analyst 
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U.S. Department of Labor 
Center for Program Planning & Results (CPPR) 
200 Constitution Ave, NW S3317 
Washington, DC 20210 
Office: (202) 693-7950  
Fax: (202) 693-7954  
Email: lawrence.steven@dol.gov 
 
   
 
This electronic transmission may contain information that is confidential or legally privileged. The information is intended only for the use of the individual(s) or entity 

named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents 

of such information is prohibited.  If you have received this transmission in error, please notify us immediately by telephone at 202.693.7950 or by return e-mail. 
 

Total Control Panel Login 

 

To: nathan@getliberty.org 

From: lawrence.steven@dol.gov 
 

Message Score: 1 High (60): Pass 

My Spam Blocking Level: Low Medium (75): Pass 

Low (90): Pass 

Block this sender 

Block dol.gov 
 

 

This message was delivered because the content filter score did not exceed your filter level.
 

 


